
 

 
 

At TruckPark we are super thankful 

for all the drivers on the road 

keeping product moving so the rest 

of us can stay safe. Drivers are 

struggling to find safe parking even 

in this time with fewer cars on the 

road. That’s why we announced 

earlier this week that we are 

promoting a 25% OFF discount on 

all locations for drivers during the 

crisis. 

 

We’ve heard that you are looking 

for ways to say thank you, so we 

made it easy for you to show your 

gratitude. To show your gratitude 

to a specific driver or offer a 

random driver a free night. We’ve 

created a way for you to pay for the 

driver’s parking and get the same 

discounted deal. 

 

 

   

To Do This, Call or Email Us:  
872-205-6024 | info@truckpark.com 

   

 


